

Christ Church C of E Primary School Shieldfield Green Shieldfield Newcastle upon Tyne NE2 1XA

Sandra Furno Head Teacher

Tel: 0191 232 8054 Fax: 0191 233 1828



26th October, 2018

Dear parents & governors



Thank you to all the parents who attended our harvest celebration today and for all the donations for the Newcastle People's Kitchen. They will be very pleased with the huge amount of food that was donated.

The children were well rehearsed in their presentations and as always the singing was wonderful. Also, well done to the recorder players in years five and six who accompanied the singing.

2020/21 School Admissions Policy Consultation

From Monday 5 November 2018, we are consulting on our school admissions policy and would like to hear your views and comments about these so that we can consider whether to include these changes for the admissions policy from 2020/21. We are proposing to adopt a common policy across the Ouseburn Learning Trust, with slight variations to reflect our Church of England status. You can find a copy of the proposed policy on our website after the half term.

If you have any comments or suggestions, please contact Jenny Ward, School Business Manager (admin@christchurch.newcastle.sch.uk).

The closing date for responses is 16 December 2018.



Good luck and farewell to Mrs Jenkinson and Miss Ryan.
Thank you for everything you have done for the children of Christ

Church.

Half-term holiday

We close for the half-term holiday today. School is closed on Monday 29th October until Friday, 2nd November.

Enjoy the half-term. S Furno Head teacher















